
Veterans Memorial Trust Minutes January 31, 2012

  

Newmarket Veterans Memorial 

Trust Committee 

Minutes – Jan. 31, 2012   


Roll Call:  Chair; Janice Rosa, Secretary/Treasurer; Rochelle Sharples, Members; John Carmichael, Patrick Marsh,
Wayne Rosa and Dave Wade. 


Excused:  Vice Chair; Phil Nazzaro.   


Chair Rosa opened the meeting at 7pm.   


John Carmichael made a motion to accept the minutes from Nov. 15, 2011 meeting with changes on GAR re-dedication
date.  Motion seconded and passed.   


Old Business:  Discussion on ID plaque for Riverside Cannon was discussed.  Rochelle made a motion the committee go
with original plan of Seacoast Machinery of Newmarket doing the work.  Motion seconded and passed.   


Chair updated committee that funds placed in Veterans Committee CIP account was slashed to zero.     


John updated committee with some upcoming events at the Stone Museum.  Our committee was asked to participate in a
GAR/Civil War presentation that John will present.  Any other members are more than welcome to be involved and attend
as well.  John has worked hard on gathering this information.  This will take place Monday, Sept. 24, 2012.   


Committee discussed Dave and John working together to get some plaque prices for the GAR re-dedication.   


Rochelle mentioned the possibility of doing Riverside cannon re-dedication the Saturday before Memorial Day as the day
of parade may not be a good idea with time allotment and amount of people from the parade gathering in such a small
area.  Simply “food for thought” down the road.   


Many other projects were discussed and the possible need to re-prioritize pending vote results on budget March 13th.   


Patrick made a motion to adjourn at 7:45pm.  Motion seconded and passed.   


Next meeting:  Tues. March 20, 2012  7pm   


Respectively Submitted:  Rochelle Sharples, Secretary     
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